
  
 

   PORTKNOCKIE COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
   MINUTES OF MEETING ON 9TH JUNE 
 
 
 Present: Fraser Weir, Tony Barnes, Alan Beresford,Cathleen Harper, 
 Gladys McKenzie, Kerry Reid,Cllr Shepherd and Andrew Mackie 
 
 1.Apologies: Angela Mair  
 
  2. Minutes: Proposed by Tony and seconded by Alan 

 
 3. Matters Arising : 3 seats on the line and 1 at Bow Fiddle have  been 

 vandalised, will need to be repaired or replaced. Tony reported matter to 
 police and given incident number PP201406092319. 
 Schools: Parent Council Committee held a meeting  wednesday4th June.  
 The nursery are forming a group to deal with school issues which will consist  
 of 8 elected members,2 representitives from Community Council which will 
  be Fraser abd Alan. 2 from Parent Council Committee and 2 from Nursery. 
 Meeting for schools group to be held in Cullen on 21st June. 
 Tennis Courts: A meeting to be held tonight after PCC meeting. Group are  
 hoping to get started soon as funding is now available.Mark Stevenson is 
 commencing the work he is assigned to shortly.An evening tea is to be  
 arranged with date to be fixed. 
  
 4. Police Matters: no police presence. 
 
 5. Community Warden  Report: Andrew  stated that there was one report 
 of dog fouling. Cards for reporting any issues are held in police station and 
 are to be distributed to chemist and hairdressers. 
 A report of a dangerous dog given. Andrew will inform Dog Warden. 
 
 6.Matters for Elected Members: Cllr Shepherd advised that potholes in  

 Seafield Street still not done. 
 Cllr Shepherd  stated that the issues raised about grass and chips in  
 gravestones and vases in cemetery reported to MDC. 
 Paddling pool: Cllr Shepherd was asked if MDC would provide paint for 
 paddling pool annually and informed that sleuce to pool not working properly. 
 Grass verges: the question was asked why verges around Portknockie were 
 only cut in sections.  
 
 7:Correspondence: None 
 
 8. Treasures Report: $1540.33 
  
 9. AOCB: A lovely card was received from Kirsty Farquhar thanking PCC  



 for help towards costs of cleaning paddling pool. 
 It was decided that there would be no meeting of PCC in July. 
 
 Meeting was closed by Fraser Weir at 7.35. 
 
 Next meeting to be held in Snug at McBoyle Hall on Monday 11th  
 August at 7pm. 
 
 
  


